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1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 This report invites the Trustees of the Oban Common Good Fund to appoint one 

of their number to the position of Chair.  
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2.0 INTRODUCTION 

 

2.1 The purpose of this report is to invite the Trustees of the Oban Common 

Good Fund to appoint a Trustee to serve as the Chair. 
 

3.0 RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

3.1 That the Trustees agree to appoint one of the Trustees nominated by the 

Council on 19 May 2022 to serve as the Chair of the Oban Common Good 
Fund.  

 

4.0 DETAIL 
 

4.1 At the first meeting of the new Council held on 19th May 2022 4 Members 
representing electoral wards 4 (Oban South & the Isles) and 5 (Oban 
North and Lorn) were appointed to serve as Trustees. 

 

4.2 The Trustees of the Oban Common Good Fund are Councillors Andrew 

Kain, Kieron Green, Jim Lynch and Luna Martin.   
 

4.3 At this first meeting of the Fund since the appointments were made, it 

would be appropriate to consider and agree the appointment of one of 
the appointed Trustees to fulfil the role of Chair. 

 
5.0 CONCLUSION 
 

 5.1 To enable the fund to function efficiently, the Trustees are invited to 
consider appointing one of their number to carry out the role of Chair. 

 
 
6.0 IMPLICATIONS 

 
 6.1 Policy -  The appointment of a chair is consistent with Council Standing 

Orders 
 6.2 Financial – None 
 6.3 Legal - None 

 6.4 HR - None 
 6.5 Fairer Scotland Duty: 



 

 6.5.1 Equalities – protected characteristics - None 
 6.5.2 Socio-economic Duty - None 

 6.5.3 Islands – None  
 6.6 Climate Change - None 

 6.7 Risk - None 
 6.7 Customer Service - None 
 

 
Executive Director with Responsibility for Legal and Regulatory Support – 

Douglas Hendry  
27 June 2022 
                                                 

For further information contact:  Melissa Stewart, Governance Officer, 01546 604331  
 


